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Director Resignation 
 

 

Dubber Corporation Limited (ASX: DUB) (‘Dubber’ or ‘the Company’), the conversation intelligence platform for 

Communications Service Providers, announces effective today the retirement of Gerard Bongiorno as Non-Executive 

Director. 

 

This follows the Company’s announcement on 9 December 2024, that Mr Bongiorno would remain in the role to 

assist with an orderly transition of change as part of the Board renewal for Dubber. With the Company recently 

announcing the appointments of Matthew Bellizia as Managing Director, Jeremy Davis as Non-Executive Director and 

Edward (Ted) Pretty as Non-Executive Chairman of the Board  in addition to the appointments in December 2024 of 

John Selak and Simon Crowther as Non-Executive Directors, the Board renewal is now complete. 

 

The Board thanks Gerard for his dedication and commitment since joining the Board in 2017 and, in particular, 

during an extremely challenging period for the Company in 2024. The Board wishes Gerard well in his future 

endeavours. 

 

 

This announcement has been approved for release to ASX by the Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Dubber: 

Dubber enables Communications Service Providers to unlock the potential of the network - turning every 

conversation into an exponential source of value for differentiated innovation, retention, and revenue. Listed on the 

ASX, Dubber is the clear market leader in conversational intelligence and unified conversational recording -  

embedded at the heart of over 230 Communications Service Provider networks and services. 

 

For more information, please visit Dubber on www.dubber.net or contact: 

Investor Relations 

investor@dubber.net 

+61 1800 382 237 
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